
 

  

 

 
Temporary road closure: Naylon Street 
 
Effective Wednesday, Sept. 13 
 
Naylon Street between Jackson Street and Keele Street will be closed from on Wednesday, 
Sept. 13 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. to complete a watermain connection. Residents living in the area 
will be notified of the road closure. Road closure signage will be installed in the area advising of 
the closure. Local and emergency access will be maintained on Church Street and Jackson 
Street. 
 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


